
 

August 3, 2017 
 
ATTN: Elliott Crigger 
Council on Ethical and Judicial Affairs  
American Medical Association 
 
[SUBMITTED ELECTRONICALLY:  elliott.crigger@ama-assn.org] 
 
Dear Council on Ethical and Judicial Affairs:  
 
Family Policy Alliance, Focus on the Family, and our network of over 40 state-based family 
policy councils together represent millions of Americans from every state. We understand that 
the Council on Ethical and Judicial Affairs (CEJA) is working this month to prepare a report on 
assisted suicide to be presented at the American Medical Association (AMA) November meeting. 
We are writing to thank you for your long-standing opposition to assisted suicide and urge you 
to maintain that position.  
 
Our organizations firmly believe that every life is worth fighting for, regardless of health 
condition, disability, socioeconomic status, or any other factor. We are committed to our 
advocacy work defeating assisted suicide legalization and instead promoting real, quality 
healthcare at every stage of life, such as advancing palliative care or other means. Indeed, our 
alliance helped defeat 46 bills to legalize assisted suicide in 27 states this year, despite 
proponents of assisted suicide spending heavily (including over $1 Million in Hawaii alone).  
 
We’ve included our previous letter outlining in detail our reasons for requesting the AMA to 
maintain its well-founded and longstanding opposition to assisted suicide for your reference. On 
behalf of our constituents, we again request that you maintain your opposition to assisted 
suicide as incompatible with a physician’s role as healer and to prevent devastating 
consequences to families that will arise through discrepancies in law and culture between who is 
worthy of receiving suicide intervention and who is not. 
 
Sincerely, 

      
Paul Weber, President & CEO   Jim Daly, President & CEO 
Family Policy Alliance     Focus on the Family  
 
Jim Minnery, President    Cathi Herrod, President  
Alaska Family Action     Center for Arizona Policy   
  
Jerry Cox, President     Jonathan Keller, President 
Arkansas Family Council    California Family Council   



Debbie Chaves, Executive Director   Peter Wolfgang, Executive Director 
Colorado Family Action     Family Institute of Connecticut 
 
Nicole Theis, President     John Stemberger, President  
Delaware Family Policy Council    Florida Family Policy Council 
 
Cole Muzio, President     Allen Cardines, Jr.  
Family Policy Alliance of Georgia    Hawaii Family Advocates 
 
Eva Andrade, President     Julie Lynde, Executive Director 
Hawaii Family Forum     Family Policy Alliance of Idaho 
 
Curt Smith, President     Bob Vander Plaats, President & CEO   
Indiana Family Institute     The FAMiLY LEADER (Iowa) 
 
Eric Teetsel, President    Kent Ostrander, Executive Director   
Family Policy Alliance of Kansas    The Family Foundation (Kentucky) 
 
Gene Mills, President      Carroll Conley, President 
Louisiana Family Forum     Christian Civic League of Maine  
 
Andrew Beckwith, President     John Helmberger, President & CEO 
Massachusetts Family Institute    Minnesota Family Council  
 
Joe Ortwerth, Executive Director    Jeff Laszloffy, President 
Missouri Family Policy Council    Montana Family Foundation   
 
Karen Bowling, Executive Director    Shannon McGinley, Executive Director 
Nebraska Family Alliance     Cornerstone Action (New Hampshire) 
 
Len Deo, President      Rev. Jason J. McGuire, Executive Director 
New Jersey Family Policy Council   New Yorkers for Constitutional Freedoms 
 
John L. Rustin, President     Mark Jorritsma, President  
North Carolina Family Policy Council   Family Policy Alliance of North Dakota 
 
Aaron Baer, President     Michael Geer, President 
Citizens for Community Values (Ohio)  Pennsylvania Family Institute 
 
Dr. Oran P. Smith, President & CEO   Ed Randazzo, Executive Director   
Palmetto Family Council (South Carolina)  Family Heritage Alliance Action (South 

Dakota) 
 
 



David Fowler, President     Jonathan Saenz, Esq., President 
Family Action Council of Tennessee, Inc.   Texas Values 
 
Victoria Cobb, President     Joseph Backholm, President    
The Family Foundation of Virginia    Family Policy Institute of Washington 
 
Allen Whitt, President     Julaine K. Appling, President 
Family Policy Council of West Virginia   Wisconsin Family Action 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


